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Thursday 16th September, 2021 

 

 

Year 4 Residential – Overstrand Hall 25th – 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked a 2 night / 3 day residential visit for 

the year 4 children to a Kingswood Outdoor Education and Adventure Centre at 

Overstrand Hall, North Norfolk. There will be an information meeting on Thursday 30th 

September in the hall at 3.30 pm for parents and children where we will provide 

information about the trip and answer any questions.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sophie Davies and Glenn Denney 
 

 

Whitehill Road 
Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 
 

Tel: 01462 621313 
Fax: 01462 621311 

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk 
www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk 
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